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Mass Intentions for the Week 
 
Monday, May 28 

  8:00 Michael  & Louie McDonnell    

12:00 Clara Fulco  

  

Tuesday, May 29 

  8:00 Barbara McGoohan     

12:00 Carolyn Cardillo   

  

Wednesday, May 30 

  8:00 Dr. William Prattella, Living  

12:00 Fernando & Lourdes Buenconsejo  

 

The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Thursday, May 31 

  8:00   Manuel Barerra  

12:00 Donald Thron  

 

St. Justin 

Friday, June 1 

  8:00 Barbara McGoohan 

12:00 Carolyn Cardillo 

 

Saturday, June 2 

  8:00 Jean Lauri 

12:00 Dec’d. Mem’s. Tomaquin & 

 Casquejo Families   

5:00 Javier Martinez 

 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

Sunday June 3 

  8:00   For the People of the Parish 

  9:30 Catherine M. Sposato   

11:00 Teresa Cirillo     

12:30 Deacon Peter Betters 

 

 

Bread and Wine 

For: Mary & Joe Cossman   

By: The Amorella Family  

 

              Sanctuary Lamp  

  For: Rose & Andy Mangiero  

   By: Sara & Joe Cama  

 

                 

 
 The Bread and Wine is available the weeks of 

July 1, 8, 15 & 22; August 12, 19 & 26; September 2, 23 

& 30. The cost is $25. If interested please call the 

Rectory 914-668-9815.  
 

 
 

 

From the Pastor’s Desk 
 

 We celebrate today what lies at the heart of the 

Christian faith and life: the mystery of God as Father, 

Son, and Holy Spirit.  Jesus taught about God in very 

concrete ways, giving us glimpses into the mystery of 

God and into the relationship of love that we are called 

to share.  Today’s readings shine like three flashlights 

illuminating different dimensions of God.  

 In Deuteronomy, Moses reminds the Israelites 

that God created all things in heaven and on earth.  

There is no other God.  Having loved and cared for his 

people from the beginning, God wants to be close to 

them, and they in turn are called to respond by keeping 

God’s laws and commandments. 

 In his letter, Paul instructs the people of Rome 

(and us) that we have received God’s Spirit.  The Spirit 

dwells within us, liberating us from slavery to the Law 

and to fear, by adopting us as God’s children.  The Holy 

Spirit unites us to the Body of Christ and to the Father 

whom we can address as ―Abba,‖ an intimate term of 

love used by children for their father. 

 In the Gospel, Jesus reveals more fully the 

mystery of God’s love by sending his disciples on a 

mission to bring all people into this relationship of love 

with God as Father, Son, and Holy Spirit—through 

Baptism.  Jesus promises that he is with us ―always, until 

the end of the age.‖  We are never alone since we are, as 

God’s children, always united with the Father, Son, and 

Spirit in a relationship of love.  We share in God’s own 

life and mission.  This Solemnity of the Holy Trinity 

celebrates what we have received in the sacrament of 

Baptism: life in a relationship of love with God and one 

another.  

******* 

Kindly remember in your prayers 

the sick of the Parish 

Frank Lauri Jr., Betty D’Avi, Manuel Docoito, Adele 

Fagon, Elba Glass, Bobby Gregory, Louise Holly, Betty 

Lane, Joan Lynch, Gloria Melagrano, Stephanie 

Merenda, Sterling Mitchell, Carol Jean Murphy, Maria 

Scampone, Susan Scarinci, Barbara Schimpf, Theresa 

Vazquez 

 

 
 Please place your Father’s Day envelope in the 

regular collection.  The envelopes placed on our altar 

will provide a special remembrance of all fathers during 

the Masses celebrated in June. 
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 We are looking for people who could help us in 

our Religious Ed Program as teachers of our children.  If 

you are interested, please see Father John. 

 

 
 We are now registering both new and returning 

students for the Fall 2018-2019 Religious Education 

program, grades K-7.  Registration will be next Sunday 

morning in the cafeteria at 10:30 a.m.  

 

 
When –  Saturdays 

Time – 10:30 a.m. 

Where – Rectory 

Come – Learn – Discuss topics of our faith 

All Men welcome 
 

Are you a registered parishioner of 

 Sts. Peter & Paul and St. Ursula Parish? 
 Any new or unregistered parishioners are asked 

to register as soon as possible.  You can register by 

completing the registration form found in the vestibule 

of the Church, by visiting our website at 

stspeterpaulandstursula.org, or in person at the Rectory.  

Registering helps us to communicate with our 

parishioners about the many items of importance which 

arise throughout the year. 

 

 
 As we enter the summer months and enjoy some 

needed rest and relaxation, please remember the 

importance of Mass attendance.  If you travel, you can 

always find a church and Mass times at masstimes.org. 

 
  The Rectory Office will be closed on 

Monday, May 28th in observance of Memorial Day. 

 

 
 Our annual Parish Picnic will take place on 

Sunday, June 24th.  Picnic registration forms are 

available on the table in the vestibule of the  

church.  As we prepare for the picnic, volunteers are 

needed to help make the picnic a great success.  Please 

join our next Picnic Committee meeting Wednesday, 

May 30th at 7:30 p.m. in the cafeteria.  

 

 
 The Picnic Committee is selling raffle tickets for 

our Big Money Raffle. The first prize is $3,500, the 

second prize is $1,000 and the third prize is $500. Each 

ticket is $50 and only 200 will be sold.  You can 

purchase your raffle tickets after all the Masses or by 

calling the Rectory. 

 

 
 Coming soon … the Sts. Peter & Paul and St. 

Ursula Men’s Club 8
th
 Annual Golf Outing. Monday, 

September 17, 2018 at the Dunwoodie Golf Course. 

 

 
 For the latest news and information; to register 

for events or to join a ministry or group; to view photos 

of our Parish family and more…please visit our website 

at www.stspeterpaulandstursula.org 

 

  
 The second collection next weekend is for the 

Black and Indian Missions. 
 

 

 

 
    Parish Registration/Update 

 

        Name: ___________________________________ 

 

        Street: ___________________________________ 

 

        City: ____________________________Zip:_____ 

 

        Telephone _____________________ 

 

        Cell Phone _____________________ 

 

        Email: ___________________________________ 

 

      ____New Registration   _____Change of Address 
 

      ____Moving out of Parish 

 

Please return to the Rectory.

  Report of Parish Giving 
 

Offering 5/20/18 - $8,741.00 
Adults: 522          Children: 61         
Offering 5/13/18 - $8,092.00 
Adults: 602        Children: 81   

 Sign up for WeShare and have your donations to Sts. Peter 
& Paul and St. Ursula automatically deducted monthly from 
your checking or savings account or charged to your credit 
card.  It’s easy and convenient and helps our parish.  You can 
enroll at our website, stspeterpaulandstursula.org.  We thank 
you for your support and are grateful to all those who use 
WeShare or the envelopes.      
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BIG MONEY RAFFLE  $3,500 FIRST PRIZE 
Food - Fun - Music   |    Games & Prizes 

Bring the  Whole Family 
Adults (Age 13 & Over):   $10         Children (Age 4- 12):   $5 

Children Under 4 FREE! 
  
  
  

 -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -   
 

Name ______________________________________________________  Phone ________________________________________________ 
 
Email ______________________________________________________ 
 
Adults # __________________________________________________  Children (4-12) #_____________________________________ 
 
Amount Enclosed $______________________________________ 
 

Please make check payable to Sts. Peter & Paul and St. Ursula Church 
      and return to the Rectory by June 18th                                        picnic 2018 


